
Third Sunday of Lent 

March 12, 2023 
“While we were still sinners Christ died for us.” Romans 5:8 

CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS                  
 

Sunday, March 12, 2023    

Third Sunday of Lent  

  8:00 am  Adult Study Group 

  9:30 am  Liturgy For The Parish Community        

10:30 am  R.C.I.A. 

10:30 am  No Class Spring Break 
                                             

Monday, March 13, 2023    
 

Tuesday, March 14, 2023 

  7:00 pm  Ladies Association    
 

Wednesday, March 15, 2023      

    NO  Open Gym – Spring Break 

    NO  6th through 12th Grade PRE – Spring Break 
 

Thursday, March 16, 2023  

  8:00 am  Liturgy Intentions of Ethan Spencer   
                                               by: Helen Spencer 

  9:00 am  Bible Study 

  3:30 pm  Interfaith   

  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon 
   

Friday, March 17, 2023 – St. Patrick’s Day    

  8:00 am  Liturgy +MS Delores Diane Trapp   

                                                    by:  Ms JoAnn Tominello    
  6:30 pm  Stations of the Cross followed by meatless soup 
    

Saturday, March 18, 2023  

  5:30 pm  Confession 

  6:00 pm  Liturgy For The Parish Community       

 

Sunday, March 19, 2023    

Fourth Sunday of Lent  

  8:00 am  Adult Study Group 

  9:30 am  Liturgy+Filomina DuScillo  by: Joe & Tijuana Buchanan        

10:30 am  R.C.I.A. 

10:30 am  No Class Spring Break 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       PARISH SUPPORT 
 

 

Needed Weekly for Budget………..….......$  6,094.81 

Offering …………..…................................$  6,784.00 

Maintenance Fund Last Wk…. ……..........$     230.00 

Community Services……………..….…....$       45.00 

Flowers……………………………………$     220.00 
 

 

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY  

March – Diane Cullen 
 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE  
March 11 – Jane Dettmer/March 12 – Len Wright 

March 18 – Cathy Powers/March 19 – Madeline Moore 
 

CHILDREN’S HOMILY 

March 12 – Lucy Holland 

March 19 – Carolyn Vance 

Ministry Schedule 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before Mass is to 

begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                 
 

Saturday, March 18 – 6:00 pm     

Greeter:   Helen Spencer/Bettye Mize   
Usher:   Danny Thomas/Don Greer  

Server:  Gavin Ellis   

Lector:   Bill Marking/Liz Brown 

Gift Bearer:  Ryan Family  

Eucharistic Minister:  Jim B/Skip & Mayra R.  
 

Sunday, March 19 - 9:30 am         

Greeter:   Barbara Dean/LaRae Walgenbach 

Usher:    David Steinman/Jack McIngvale 

Server:   Aubri Donati/Harris Arnell/Brody McKnight    

Lector:   Morgan Billingsley/Brynden Mayfield  

Gift Bearer:    C. Cole Family 

Eucharistic Minister:  Barbara L/Barbara N/Diane 
 

   

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry obligation, it 

is your responsibility to find someone that can serve in your place.  

Thank you. 
 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
Queen of Peace—Monday, Tuesday & 1st Friday at NOON 

Christ the King, Southaven—Wednesday (Bilingual Mass) and 

Thursday (English Mass) at NOON.   

Holy Spirit, Hernando—Thursday and Friday at 8:00 AM 
 

 

 

THANK YOU to the many families who have 

signed up with Parish SOFT Giving. Your gifts 

and your participation are a blessing to us. When 

you participate, you can view giving history and 

pledge progress any time just by logging in.   

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151 
 

 

 

 
 

    A Look at the Temptations of Satan 
 

The Sunday Adult Study Group are currently going 

through the Screwtape Letters by C.S. Lewis. He 

wrote the Chronicles of Narnia and is considered one 

of the great Christian thinkers of the mid-20th 

century. Join us from 8am to 9am every Sunday 

morning in the little chapel hall. Call Mary Griffin at 

662-420-0906 for more information. 

 

 

 
 

 

Sacrament of the Sick 
Facing surgery or serious health tests? 
We encourage all parishioners to make an appointment 
with one of our priests to receive the Sacrament BEFORE 
an anticipated entrance into the hospital.  Please call Holy 
Spirit at 662-429-7851. 
 

 

 

 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151


 

Are you someone or do you know someone who… 

• Has expressed an interest in becoming Catholic? 

• Has a child over the age of seven who has not been  
 baptized? 

• Was baptized Catholic as a child, but has not celebrated  
 the Sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist? 
For more information please contact Deacon Ted at (662) 
342-1073 or nwms.evangelization@gmail.com  

 
 

 
The WYD youth will be selling raffle tickets for a Split the 
Pot Raffle starting January 29th after Mass.  Tickets are $1 
each and the drawing will be held Easter Sunday, April 9th 

after the 9:30 am Mass. 
Need not be present to win!! 

 

 

 

 
Franciscan Friar of the Renewal Fr. Agustino Torres, along 
with professional actress by day youth minister by night 
Solanyi Rodriguez, wade through some of the biggest 
Catholic conundrums and catechesis fails, all through the 
lens of the source and summit of the Faith: the Eucharist. 
Link: https://revive.osvpodcasts.com/ 
 
 

 
Spring 2023 | Feb 22 - Apr 2 

 

Vigil Location 

 

CHOICES - Memphis Center for Reproductive Health 

1203 Poplar Ave Memphis, TN 

 

Leader Contact Info 

Sarah Reed (901) 450-5433 

sarah@memphiscoalitionforlife.org 
 

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized 

 Please Pray For The Sick 
 

Your prayers are requested for the following who are 

having/recovering from surgery or are seriously ill: 
 

Martha Blumer, Diane Richter, Donna Williamson, Sherry 

Lewis (Rocky’s sis), Jim Porter (nix), Roxann Hendryx,  David 

Ward, Mike Kuehnel, Phyllis Masse (L. Kistler mom), 

Gwen Savage, Nancy Kelly (H. Spencer sis), Ed French 

(bro-n-law), Pam French (daughter-n-law), Barbara Stoduto 

(J. Tully’s sis), Dorie Sarmento (Marking niece),  Deanne 

Greer (B. Dean Niece), Juanita Young, Ruth Ann Casey, Marvin 

Dixon, Bill Warner, Theresa Perez, Bobbie Shell,  Ned & 

Rosemary Sabbatini, Donna Hill (Barbara Dean), Rose Powell, 

Diana Hill, George Barder (Tully), Dana Marking, Fr. Tony 

Russo, Don & Donna Mollohan, Christine Sepulvida (Tully),  

Baby Jarnigan (Riggs), Linda Hicks (nix),  Brenda Caruthers, 

Jerry Lemerise (Brasher), Pat Kuehnel, Rebecca Massey, 

Harold Carmon (Faulkner),  Angela Cates (Gonda’s sis), Phyllis 

Pangelina, Jeff Smith, Chris Carroll (Sr. Rose Nephew),Erica 

Orive  (George’s mom), Sherri Ligon (Pam Hall sis), Danielle 

Lorson (Lance Nelson niece), Pete Rizzo (B.Caruthers sonnlaw), Jan 

Norris (B.Caruthers cousin), Kathy Eldred, Judy Ferguson (daughter-n-

law), Allen Sanders (G. Savage bro), Glenn Donnelly, Rosangela 

Tarverna ( C. Bonner mom), Donald Grafe (J. Hughes bro), Bobby 

Nickarz (brother), Joeng Won Cho (Myong’s mother), and Melissa 

McNary (Kistler).    Please notify the Pastor when serious illness 

occurs or when hospitalization is indicated: we would like to 

strengthen the ill with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the 

Sick (Anointing).    
 

 
 

 

Have you considered 

using online giving?    

By creating a login and 

contributing online you’ll always have a 

report of your giving history available. 

Signing up is as simple as scanning the QR 

code and start the process. Thank you for remembering your 

parish during these difficult times. 
 

 

 

                       
 

 

 

                    New Year...New opportunities! 
Sacred Heart Southern Missions is hiring for the following positions: 
Walls:  Assistant to the Volunteer Coordinator 
               Warehouse Coordinator 
Hernando:  Thrift Store Sales Associate (Part-Time) 
Holy Family Catholic School in Holly Springs: 
Teacher – Endorsement in English (7-12) and Elementary Education 
Required 
Computer/Technology Teacher 
Substitute Teacher 
Sacred Heart School in Southaven: 
After School Program Coordinator 
After School Care Assistant 
Interested candidates may sent an email, cover letter and resume' 
to Openings@shsm.org 

mailto:nwms.evangelization@gmail.com
mailto:sarah@memphiscoalitionforlife.org
mailto:Openings@shsm.org


We thank all those at Holy Spirit who 
have generously responded to the annual 
Catholic Service Appeal. The Catholic 
Service Appeal provides a unique 
opportunity to share your blessings with 
others.  We ask those who have not sent 

in pledges to please consider a gift. Each of us is called to 
respond in faith, knowing and trusting that God recognizes 
our willingness to live out the message of the Gospel.  If you 
have not already contributed, you can give online at 
csa.jacksondiocese.org or mail your pledge card today.  
Envelopes are in the Narthex.  Please be generous. 
 
 

 
 

Please join us for Stations of the Cross on Fridays 
during lent beginning at 6:30 pm.  All are welcome! 

 
Date        Sponsored by: 
March 17, 2023  Fr. Louis 
March 24, 2023                         Confirmandi 
March 31, 2023  Catechists  
 

 
 

Fridays during Lent at 7:00 pm 
  

After Stations of the Cross we will go to the Family Life 
Center for a meatless soup meal.  We need 4 or 5 crock 
pots of soup, please.  A volunteer signup sheet is in the 

Narthex.  Let us know you will help. 
 

 

 

 

 

If you receive a text or email from someone 

using the name of one of our Priests, 

Religious, or staff asking you to send gift 

cards or money to them, immediately delete the text/email 

message. Our Priests, Religious, and staff would never 

contact you asking for money or gift cards. This is a scam. 

Do not respond to them in any way. Thank you and God 

bless you. 
 

 
 

Tenebrae Candlelight Service-  
Sunday, April 2nd at 7:00 pm for all 

parishes.   

Holy Spirit, Hernando in English and 

Christ the King, Southaven in Spanish.  

This service consists of praying the 

psalms and reflecting on the scriptures of Jesus’ Passion 

and Death in anticipation of His Resurrection at Easter.   
 

 

 

Christ the King  
Wednesday, March 22nd 7PM  
 

 

 

 
 

Pick up your family’s CRS Rice Bowl and 

don’t forget to download the CRS Rice Bowl App!  
May these 40 days better prepare us to encounter 
ourselves, our neighbors and God. Don’t forget to 
bring back your Rice Bowl on 

 

 

The Word Among Us magazine offers 
daily meditations based on the Mass 
readings of the Catholic Church, 
inspirational essays, stories of the 
saints and more!  Pick up a copy 
located at the Bulletin Board—FREE.  
 

 

 

 

Sacred Heart Southern Missions needs your help for 
its monthly mobile food distribution. 

Landers Center, 4560 Venture Dr., Southaven; and 
Please contact Lois Harrison to volunteer!!  

901-422-2113 or Lharrison@shsm.org. 
Distribution Dates for 2023:  Arrive at 8:30 am. 
Landers Center (Wednesdays): March 15, 2023 

 

 

 

 
 

 
https://www.youtube.com/@nwmscatholic  

Sunday homilies are posted now. 
 
 

NO CELL PHONE ZONE: We remind all  
to please turn off all cells phones and  

electronic communication devices when  

entering the church buildings.  

The signals, even from a silenced phone, interfere with 

the wireless microphones of the church. 

 
 

 

 Thursday, April 6th  HOLY THURSDAY.  
 Mass at 7:00 pm. Adoration after Mass till 10:00 pm 

 

 Friday, April 7th  GOOD FRIDAY 
 Good Friday Service at 7:00 pm 

 

 Saturday, April 8th   HOLY SATURDAY 
 Easter Vigil at 8:00 pm 

 

 Sunday, April 9th   EASTER SUNDAY. 
 Regular Mass time at 9:30 am 

mailto:Lharrison@shsm.org
https://www.youtube.com/@nwmscatholic


 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
HOLY SPIRIT  

VACATION BIBLE 

SCHOOL 
June 5 - 8, 2023     
6:00p.m. – 8:30p.m. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

LAWN MINISTRY 
The scheduled cuttings for the year will begin 

with Team 1 – Sal Galtelli & Bob Johnson 

Wednesday, March 29 through Saturday April 

1.   Many thanks to everyone who so generously agreed to be 

on a team.    It is a real service to the Lord.  God Bless all 

our lawn ministers. 

 

 

For Your Safety Church doors will be locked 

6:00 pm Saturdays and 9:30 am Sundays 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

YARD SALE NEWS 
 

Are you doing your "Spring Cleaning" yet?  Well,  if you are, 

don't throw away anything that might sell at our annual "Indoor Yard Sale".  If 

you have little items such as trinkets, unused greeting cards, jars or odd dishes, 

please bring them to us.    

 

No clothes except baby clothes up to 2T. 
 

 

Remember we are looking for salable items 

clean and in working order. 
 

 

May 8th is the day you can start bringing your treasures 
 

 

Setup will start on May 8th at 9:00 a.m.  Watch the bulletin for more news. If you have any 

questions and to be put on the volunteer list please call Tena Devereux 901-598-7027, Amanda 

Sargent 901-301-9040 or the church office 662-429-7851.    
 

 



 

 

 
 

Sponsored by our Men’s Association 
 

On March 31 we will have our annual Lenten fish fry, 

Beginning at 4 pm – eat in or takeout  

Please make plans to bring your family and friends or pick up plates. 

 
 

The plate will include fish, French fries, hushpuppies, slaw and dessert. 
 

Cost will be $13.00 per plate for adults  
 

$6.00 per plate for children under 12 
 

 

                 
 
 

 

 

Tickets will go on sale sometime in March – watch the bulletin.   Ticket sales tell us how much 

fish to purchase.   See a member of the Men’s Association to get your tickets.   Tickets will also 

be available in the church office during the week once they go on sale.  If you have any 

questions, call Jon Andre’ at 901-481-0228, Sal Galtelli 205-305-6772, or Lee Smith 662-233-

4833.     
 

 
 

 



 
 
 

 

FLOCK AROUND THE BLOCK 
               

The Interfaith Council on Poverty will host it’s annual 5K run, The Flock around the Block, on Saturday April 

1st.  This is the only fundraiser held by Interfaith and ALL profits go to support the Food Pantry.  The race will 

begin at 8:00 on the morning of the 1st at the Trustmark Bank parking lot across from the Courthouse.  The cost to 

participate and receive a shirt is $25.00.  If you would like to support the Food Pantry but are not a runner/walker 

you may fill out a donation only form to receive the shirt for the $25.00 donation. 
  

To be guaranteed a shirt ALL forms must be turned in here at Holy Spirit by March 17th.  The 14 churches in 

Interfaith have a friendly competition to see which church has the most participants (donation only included). 

Holy Spirit has won this award several times but lost it last year. Please consider supporting not only the food 

pantry but Holy Spirit as well! 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 


